

### **SUCCESS INTEGRATED PRIMARY SCHOOL**

## Pre-Mock Examination (Set 2), 2020 ENGLISH

NAM	E:									
NDEX	NUMBER		Τ							
Signa	ture:			•			E	XAMIN	ER'S	USE O
Distric	ct				_			A		
Date	Read the		ing inst			ullv:		В		
1.	This pape		_			<del></del>		TOTAL		
2.	Section A section II	-		· <del>=</del>	-			30 mark	s and S	Sub
	Section B	has 5	questio	ns, eac	h carry	ing 10 ı	marks	5 <b>.</b>		
3.	Answer A written in	-				both s	ection	A and B	must b	е
4	All answe	ers mu	st be wr	itten in	blue ir	ık.				
5.	Any hand	writin	g that c	annot e	asily bo	e read v	will lea	ad to loss	of ma	rks.
6. Unnecessary alteration of work may lead to loss of mark				f marks.						
7.	Show all	the ne	cessary	side wo	ork in p	encil.				
	PARENT'S	COMM	1ENT					SIGNATU	JRE	

#### **SECTION A**

### **Sub-section I**

### **Question 1-5, fill the space with suitable words.**

1.	The boy looks older	his father.
2.	The candidates looked	the new words in a dictionary
3.	The	has flown the aeroplane away.
4.	One must respect	when in public.
5.	Matovu has walked to town,	he?
	For numbers 6-15, compleword correctly.	lete each sentence using the given
6.	The baby's milk was	by a cat. (drink)
7.	After selling his goods, David	d made a big (lose)
8.	Akello is the	of the twins. (fat)
9.	Pupils did the exercise	and made a lot of errors
	(hurry)	
10.	Being	, he often causes accidents. (care)
11.	By the time the doctor arrive (die)	ed, the patient
12.	The village chief is their	(relate)
13.	Most	prefer vegetables to meat. (Germany)
14.	Charity is the	born in their family. (five)
15.	Mr. Kakama is always proud	ofhealthy calves. (he)
	Questions 16-17, arrange order.	e the given words in alphabetical
16.	aeroplane, radio, aerial, radi	us.

17.	swim, suit, sweet, scout.					
	For questions 18-20, rewrite the given sentences giving one word for the underlined group of words.					
18.	Mrs. Andama a <u>made up her mind</u> to suspend her maid.					
19.	The man who looks after sheep has killed a wolf.					
20.	The old man has been sent out of the hospital after getting better.					
	In each of the given questions, 21-22, rearrange the given words to make correct sentences:					
21.	brave are candidates what you!					
22.	a is it cut cat of a or?					
	For questions 23-25, give the plural form of the underlined words.					
23.	The driver is holding a <u>car-key</u> .					
24.	Father bought new <u>furniture</u> for our new house.					
25.	The <u>puppy</u> was killed by a leopard.					

Oct
a.m
Questions 28-30, rewrite each sentence giving the opposite of the underlined words.
Kato is <u>dull</u> enough to pass this English papers.
The path to the camp site is <u>broad</u> .
The <u>bride</u> had a very good smile.
Questions 31-50, rewrite each sentence as instructed
without changing the meaning.
without changing the meaning.
without changing the meaning.
without changing the meaning.  Sarah is very fat. Mariam is fat.
Without changing the meaning.  Sarah is very fat. Mariam is fat.  (Write as one sentence using:not as)

34.	My mother does not drink beer. I don't drink beer.  (Rewrite as one sentence using:and neither)
35.	My younger sister is more interested in English than Kiswahili. (Rewrite the sentence using:prefer)
36.	I must help my friend out of this problem" said Tom.  (Begin: Tom said that)
37.	The train reached the station before it started raining.  (Rewrite the sentence using:arrive)
38.	We shall reach the bridge at 9 O'clock. The train will cross the bridge at 8 o'clock. (Begin: By the time)
39.	Here comes the lady. Her daughter won the mathematics contest. (Write as one sentence using:whose)

1.	Although he was very tired, he continued reading his notes.
	(Rewrite the sentence using: In spite)
2.	Young children need parental care. They also need medication. (Rewrite as one sentence using: Not only)
3.	As soon as we woke up, the visitors arrived.
	(Rewrite the sentence beginning: No sooner)
••	I bought a blanket. The blanket was yellow in colour. It was beautiful and made of wool.
	(Rewrite as one sentence without using any joining word)
	Our teachers encourage us every time we meet them.
	(Rewrite the sentence using. "whenever')

46.	I will not help you if you don't give me enough time.
	(Rewrite the sentence using:unless)
<del>1</del> 7.	Aaron tells the truth. Peter tells the truth.
Τ/.	(Write as one sentence beginning: Both)
18.	Beth and Bronia are prefects.
	(Rewrite the sentence using:as well as)
19.	We expect to pass this examination highly.
	(Rewrite using:lookforward)
50.	The room was very dark. We could not see the ring.
	(Rewrite as one sentence using:tooto)
	SECTION P (50 marks)

#### **SECTION B (50 marks)**

## Read the passage carefully and answer the questions about it. Using full sentences:

Rugatsira was a pupil at Ruhumuro primary school. He used to wake up early because the school was a long way from his home. One day,

the morning was cold and he did not want to go to school. He remained in bed. Later his mother arrived with packed roasted potatoes and forced him out of his bed to run to school.

After a short distance, he decided to hide in the nearby bush. He had hidden there for some few minutes when hunters with their dogs arrived. The dogs caught the smell of roasted potatoes and ran towards the bush where Rugatsira was hiding. Knowing that the dogs had caught the smell of a game, the hunters held their shining spears ready for the hunt. When the dogs were about to jump into the bush, Rugatsira shouted on top of his voice and the dogs got frightened. The hunters called their dogs and ran as fast as their legs could carry them. They feared that they had attacked the ghost of the forest.

After the disappearance of the hunters, Rugatsira got out of the bush and went to school shaking in fear. He went to the head teacher's office and told him the whole story. He confessed never to hide again and the head teacher forgave him. He studied well and he is the consultant of Muhimbiri National hospital of Tanzania.

#### **Questions:**

(a)	Where is Rugatsira working?
(b)	Why did Rugatsira remain in bed?
(c)	What attracted the dogs to the nearby bush?

d)	Who woke Rugatsira up?
e)	What did the head teacher do to Rugatsira?
f)	Why did the hunters run away?
g)	Give another word with the same meaning of game as given in the passage.
n)	What does the passage teach the pupils?
i)	Write the title of the passage.
j)	To which school did Rugatsira go?

# 52A. Read the notice below very carefully and, in full sentences answer the questions that follow.

	ΑI	PLAY!		A PLAY!		4/7/2018			
	ΤI	TLE:		THE SPYING E	ΥE				
	AU	ITHOR:		MARTINE RUTAN	NGYE				
	VE	NUE:		LAKE VICTORIA	HOTEL				
	DA	ATE:		9 <sup>™</sup> OCT, 2018					
	ΤΙΙ	ME:		8:00PM -10:00	PM				
	FE	E:							
	Ad	ults:	5000/=						
	Yo	uth:	2000/=						
	Stu	udents v	vith identity o	cards free.					
	CC	ME ONE	COME ALL						
	DC	ON'T MIS	SS						
	MA	ANAGEM	ENT						
	LA	KE VICT	ORIA HOTEL						
		<u>Questi</u>	ons:						
(a	)	Where	will the play	be staged?					
							_		
							_		
(b	)	Who is the writer of the play?							
							_		
							_		

(c)	What will happen if a student goes to watch the play without an identity card?
(d)	What function in Uganda is usually celebrated on 9 <sup>th</sup> October each year?
(e)	On which date was the advertisement written?
В.	Read the poem carefully and answer the questions that follow in full sentences.
	Life of man on earth is very short.
	Whether you like it or not, it is so!
	Why then should man kill another man?
	Why should one man hate another?
	Today, he is great, untouchable and fierce!
	Tomorrow, he is dead!
	Think of men like Nebuchadnezzar, Hamurabi, Emperor Nero and the like!
	Where are they? Where did they go?
	Everything on earth whether good or bad
	Has its end.
	Have you ever known it?
	Know it from me!

	My friend , smile to keep a way stress,
	Joke with friends to fight Loneliness,
	Love one another to make life simple.
	Help people, God will bless you.
	Teachers love your children, they are gifts from God
	Pupils love your teachers; they are the source of wisdom.
	Respect your parents' they are your God on earth.
	Hetrade and malice will take you nowhere.
	By Aryatuha Eric P.7
	Questions.
(a)	How is life of man on earth?
(b)	What happens when you joke with friends?
(c)	What should teachers do?
(d)	Who are referred to as source of wisdom?
(e)	Where will hetrade take one?

# 53. Read the notice below and answer questions about it using full sentences:

KIDNAP ON THE RISE!				
Parents accompany your children to and from school,				
Avoid any lift on the way by unknown people.				
Tell the children to avoid gifts from strangers,				
Ladies and gentlemen, avoid walking at night,				
Girls walk in a group, make alarm in case of attempted attack.				
Stand on the lookout, there are number less vehicles				
Carrying dangerous men and women.				
Be vigilant to save life				
Teachers use assemblies to alert the children.				
By. Gen. Eli Tumwine				
Minister of Security.				
3/7/2018				
Who wrote the notice?				
What is being talked about in the notice?				
When was the notice written?				

(a)

(b)

(c)

What should the children do?
Which vehicles carry the kidnappers?
Who should accompany the children to and from school?
What should teachers do on the assemblies?
Write Gen. in full.
What should girls do in case of an attempted attack?
At what time is kidnapping usually carried out, according to the notice?
The following sentences are in a wrong order, rearrange them to make a meaningful story entitled: CINDY'S BEAUTY:
Because she always had a thought in mind.

3.	Many men in that bank want to marry her.
4.	Cindy was a very beautiful girl from her youth.
5.	Her beauty increased as she grew to the age of marriage.
6.	It is the person who fears God who shall always be praised" she concluded.
7.	Never to judge a book by its cover.
8.	But out of them all, she picked none
9.	She started working in one of the commercial banks in Kampala.
10.	Some were very handsome and others very rich.

Assume you are the chairperson of debating club in your school, write a letter to the head master of Katangaza Primary school P.O.Box 1241 Mitooma requesting him to allow your debating club to have a friendly debate with his. Tell him that his club can suggest the motion. Inform him that the debate will be on 10 <sup>th</sup> September, 2018 at 2:00pm in their school main Hall.		

<del></del>	
<del></del>	
<del></del>	
<del></del>	
<del></del>	